Vaughn, Lorena

From: Pabon, Julie C. <jpabon@targaresources.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 4:02 PM

To: Pittman, Lawrence; Wilkinson, George

Cc: Deppe, Fred; Murdock, Russell; Vaughn, Lorena; Yurk, Jeffrey

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Targa Downstream - Filed and Final Copy of the Consent Agreement &
Final Order

Thanks, Lawrence. We are in receipt of it. Have a great evening.

Julie Pabon

Associate General Counsel & Director
Compliance & Governmental Affairs
Targa Resources

Ph: 713-584-1090

From: Pittman, Lawrence <Pittman.Lawrence@epa.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 3:52 PM

To: Pabon, Julie C. <jpabon@targaresources.com>; Wilkinson, George <gwilkinson@velaw.com>

Cc: Deppe, Fred <Deppe.Fred@epa.gov>; Murdock, Russell <Murdock.Russell@epa.gov>; Vaughn, Lorena
<Vaughn.Lorena@epa.gov>; Yurk, Jeffrey <yurk.jeffrey@epa.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Targa Downstream - Filed and Final Copy of the Consent Agreement & Final Order

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Targa. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon Mr. Wilkinson and Ms. Pabon,

Attached is the Consent Agreement and Final Order issued by the United States Environmental Protection Agency,
Region 6 (EPA) concerning the Targa Downstream Facility located in Galena Park, Texas, owned and operated by Targa
Downstream LLC.

This Order requires Targa Downstream, to comply with the provisions set forth in the attached Consent Agreement and
Final.

The EPA requests that you immediately confirm receipt of this e-mail and the attached Consent Agreement and Final
Order. Please reply to all.

Thanks!

Sincerely,

Lawrence Pittman

Assistant Regional Counsel, RCRA & Toxics Enforcement Branch
Office of Regional Counsel (ORC-ER)

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 6

1201 Elm St., Suite 500 (ORCER)

Dallas, TX 75270

(214) 665-8381



